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Dear Parent/Carer 
  
As previously advertised, we are hosting a Parent Forum event next Monday evening (18th 
October) from 7-8pm. We were hoping that this could take place in person but with the change in 
Covid-19 measures we will now meet online. 
  
Please find the agenda for the session below. It will involve a combination of input from members 
of the College’s Senior Leadership Team and break out discussions to gain parental views and 
suggestions.  
  

1. School improvement and progress being made with identified priorities (curriculum 
development, behaviour for learning and SEND provision).  

2. Home school communications and how best to improve our practices (what is working well 
and what could be better). 

We hope that you are able to join us. Please confirm your attendance by email to 
principal@lvc.org by 9am on Monday morning so that a link to the virtual meeting can be shared 
with you.  
  
Yours faithfully 

  
Helena Marsh 

Principal 
Linton Village College 
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